
Dear Parents (Nursery -VIII)        01.04.2021 

 

Greetings for the day! 

 

This is to bring to your kind notice that due to increasing Corona cases and the concern shown by 

the parents regarding Offline Classes  and the notification by the government officials in the 

Hindustan times dated 31st March 2021 the school has taken a decision to continue with the 

Online Classes till further notice for all school as per the time table shared by the class teachers.  

Do ensure that the Assignments given by the teachers on a regular basis are completed by the 

students on time and submitted back to the teachers to examine the comprehensive & continuous 

development of the children. 

 

This is a new academic year, a new beginning and let's welcome it. Let us open this door of 

opportunities for our children. To ensure continuation of the learning process of our children in 

the new academic session, we will be starting the online classes for all classes from Monday 5th 

of April.  

Kindly make a note of the following:- 

1) Download the Microsoft team app on your device as the online classes will be conducted on 

the same.  

2) A time table for the online classes will be shared with you on the class whatsapp group.  

3) It is requested that the book set and uniform is purchased for the child to be ready for the first 

day of the class. 

 4) The child should be dressed up in the school uniform while attending the online classes. 

 5) Please ensure that the child is ready with the specified book, copy, sharpened pencil / pen 

eraser and any other materials required for the class. 

6). It's requested that a homemade folder/ file is made to keep all the activities and assignments 

being done during the online classes to be submitted once the school opens.  

7) it is advisable that the students attend the Online Classes in presence of a parent or a guardian 

supervision.  

. 8) Ensure that your ward is present in the class on time as late joining creates clashes with other 

classes too. Kindly adhere to it.  



9)We request our students to please read the subject content thoroughly and send the assignments 

for correction regularly.  

10) We also request your support in making this learning successful by ensuring that the 

background noises of TV or any other electronic gadgets are not there during the online classes.  

11) Conversations amongst the family members during the time when classes are going on, 

should be minimised to help the children understand better and maintain the decorum of the 

online classes.  

12). Also ensure that the students are visible during the class and sudden or abrupt appearance of 

any family members should not take place during the class.  

13) It is also a humble request to you all to be regular with the Monthly Online Fee Payment of 

your ward to ensure a smooth functioning of the system. 

 

Happy learning and wishing you a fantastic year ahead.  

Thank you.  

Class Teacher 

East Point School 

 

 

 

 


